
 

 

From:  The Minister Level 9 
 Causeway Exchange 
 1-7 Bedford Street 
 Belfast 
 BT2 7EG 
 
 Telephone: (028) 90512692 
 e-mail:  private.office@communities-ni.gov.uk 

 Our ref: CORR 1145 2024 
 Date: 12 April 2024 
 

 
Councillor Steven Callaghan QPM  
Mayor 
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council 
Cloonavin 
66 Porstewart Road 
Coleraine 
BT52 1EY 
 
 
Via email: mayorsoffice@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk   

 

Dear Steven 

 

CAUSEWAY COAST AND GLENS BOROUGH COUNCIL - EXTRAORDINARY 

AUDIT – NEXT STEPS  

 

Thank you for your letter of 19 March 2024 and accompanying documents outlining 

your Council’s continued action on the recommendations arising from the Extraordinary 

Audit and subsequent independent reports.  

 

I am pleased to note the progress made to date and that Council has in place a robust 

action plan which together with diligent application of the Oversight Panel arrangements 

should ensure that all recommendations are implemented and operational by the 

agreed deadline of 30 October 2024.  
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I look forward to receiving the next quarterly progress report, meanwhile, officials from 

my Department will continue to liaise with Council officers and the Independent Adviser 

on these issues and will be happy to assist where appropriate. 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Gordon Lyons MLA 
Minister for Communities 


